
 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a good holiday and are ready 

for the term ahead.  

 

Year 1 pupils had a fantastic time learning about ‘Magical 

Monsters’ and they completed some wonderful work  

across the curriculum.  

 

This half term our theme is ‘Superheroes’, beginning with our 

Superhero Day. We will be reading a range of superhero stories and 

thinking about what it really means to be a hero. In Art and History 

we will be learning about Benjamin Disraeli and Hughenden Manor, 

please take your child to visit Hughenden Manor if you can.  

 

Last term Year 2 enjoyed learning about The History

 of Flight. The children planned their own journeys and

 wrote recounts. They enjoyed learning about space 

 travel and made their own rockets. 

The children also made brilliant 3D hot air balloons. 

 

This half term our topic is ‘Fire Fire!’ The children will be reading fire 

stories, writing fire poems and will learn about The Great Fire of 

London. 

 

    In DT the children will be making fire  engines. To 

    do this the children will all need a shoe box. Please 

    send in any spare shoe boxes you have. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

• We are painters Science 

• Animals and their 

habitats 

English 

• Story writing 

• ‘Fire’ poems 

• Recounts 

• Leaflets and posters 

Maths 

• Place value 

• Multiplication and division 

• Fractions 

History and Geography 

• The Great Fire of London 

• How London has changed 

Computing 

• Researching  

• Presenting information 
 

Science 

• Materials and their properties 

• Changing Materials 

DT 

• Moving vehicles 

• Fire Engines 

History  

• Benjamin Disraeli 

Art and DT 

• Sketching buildings 

• Creating animal habitats 

This half term we are learning about: 

This half term we are learning about: 

 

English 

• Superhero stories 

• Speech and thought bubbles 

• Descriptions 

• Letters 

Maths 

• Addition and subtraction 

within 20 

• Number bonds to 20 


